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receivership. Public dollars support this facility and this non-profit organization must adhere to
the standards set by State and Federal law; else the credibility of the ASUS/MWAO and other
exotic wild animal sanctuaries may be irreparably harmed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require additional information. Thank you for your
time and attention to this important matter.

Kindest Regards,

Kristina Brunner
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